
Important Announcement: Upcoming Health 

Screening Services 

Dear Valued Patient, 

We are excited to announce that our clinic will be offering health screening services starting on 

[Start Date]. This initiative aims to promote early detection and prevention of health issues. 

The health screenings available include: 

• Blood Pressure Measurement 

• Cholesterol Testing 

• Glucose Level Check 

• Body Mass Index (BMI) Assessment 

• Vaccination Updates 

Screenings will be held every [Frequency, e.g., week/month] from [Start Time] to [End Time]. 

To schedule your appointment, please call us at [Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website 

URL]. 

We encourage all our patients to take advantage of this opportunity to ensure your health and 

well-being. Thank you for choosing our clinic for your healthcare needs. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


